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Dear Friends of Seymour Library,

2023 was a year of changes and big projects! 
Thank you to everyone for the hard work, energy, and
creativity you've shared. It doesn't happen without
dedicated volunteers.

Our new membership structure, the Annual Appeal,
Garden Tour, and Author Expo allowed us to increase 
our donation to the library, from $7,000 in 2023 to 
$14,000 in 2024. 

With the help of the Friends, Seymour Library has
something for everyone, from books and book clubs to
chair yoga and Pokémon club.

Thank you for your continued support!
I hope to see you at the library. 
Respectfully,
Diane Lehner, President



Business Sponsors
Author Expo Sponsors

Auburn Community Hospital
Generations Bank

Savannah Bank
Dunkin’ Donuts

Hollywood Restaurant
Kelloggsville Farm Cider and Wine

Staples

Business Level Membership

Garden Tour Sponsors
Aversa Agency, Inc.

Beardsley Architects & Engineers
Bouley Associates, Inc.

Camerons Bakery
MacKenzie-Childs

Nash's Framing & Art
RG Wright Agency Inc.
RYCOE Enterprises Inc.

Tompkins Community Bank
Wegmans

Membership Drive $8,242.20

Annual Appeal $9,607.23

Pop-up Book Sales 
at the Library &

Owasco Farmers Market

Lake Ave. Garage Sale

Garden Tour & Plein Air Event

Author Expo

2023 Fundraisers Your Support
Made these Library Programs Possible

IMAGINE Storytime
The Fall Festival

Take & Make Kits
Chair Yoga

Lectures
Music in the Stacks

& More

Thank you to our
community partners

for supporting the
Friends!


